
SERVICE 

INTERRUPTION 
Please be advised that the electricity supply to residents 

of Roux Way; Kollie Nelson-; Dick De Klerk-; Ellis- & Kotze 

Street, Worcester will be interrupted on Saturday, 1 

February 2025 from 8:00 to 18:00 for maintenance work 

on the electricity distribution network. 

PS: Generators may not be connected by consumers to 

the electricity network unless the Regulations for the 

use of generators are met (SANS Regulation 8528/12). 

If a consumer is using a generator, he/she must notify the 

contact person: Mr. H Schreuder, hschreuder@bvm.gov.za 

The electricity supply may not be interrupted for the entire duration of the 

scheduled maintenance. Therefore, for safety reasons, always treat the system 

as LIVE during this period. 
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